Let's enjoy picture books in various languages

On October 12th(Sat), we read picture books of Japanese and the foreign languages at the "OHANASHI NO KAI".

Day: Saturday, October 12th from 10:30-

(about 30 minutes)

Venue: On the second floor of Ueno Library,

Shichoukaku shitsu

Everyone can participate freely and for free.

★The number of participants may be limited.

Let's enjoy picture books in various languages♪

[Organizer and contact]

Iga shi Ueno Toshokan:

TEL: 0595-21-6868 FAX: 0595-21-8999

